
PROPOSAL FORM 
Proposals involving more than one person must list one person as the primary contact. For submissions that require more than 12 

images, please contact kelsey@dairybarn.org. Please visit http://dairybarn.org/product-category/exhibits/ to pay the $25 submission fee.

Name: 

First: Last: 

Address: 

Street: 

City: State/Province: Postal code: 

Country: 

Phone: 

Email: 

Where did you learn about this opportunity? 

Website: 

Title of Proposal: 

Type of Proposal:  

Number of Works in Proposal: 

Meaghan
Typewritten Text

http://dairybarn.org/product-category/exhibits/


ENTRY 1 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 

ENTRY 2 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 

ENTRY 3 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 

ENTRY 4 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 

ENTRY 5 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 

ENTRY 6 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 



ENTRY 7 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 

ENTRY 8  

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 

ENTRY 9 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 

ENTRY 10 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 

ENTRY 11 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 

ENTRY 12 

Title: 

Medium: 

Size in inches (h x w x d) (including 
frame if framed): 

Completion Date: 

Sale Price (or NFS): 

Insurance Value (65%): 

Notes (framing/presentation notes, 
description, specify for 2-person or 
group proposal, etc.): 



STATEMENT (About this work, show concept, etc): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ARTIST BIO (A narrative explaining your history, accomplishments, highlights etc.): 
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